
Dike Darlene 

From: 
g e l :  24 October 2013 22:00 
To: Planning 
subject: Planning application consultation 11-111 Barker Bake NW1 OJG ref 201315418iP 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Dear sirs, 

I have Just received from m y  tenants your letter dated 17th September 2013 ref 
2013/5418/P regarding the replacement of the timber windows to UPVC. 

I am very much for the replacement of the existing windows to UPVC. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions. 

Yours faithfully 


